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Happy New Year!
Welcome back after our Christmas break! We hope that you all had an enjoyable rest and are ready to face the New Year!
Nursery Development/Training Days
The nursery will be closed for training on the following dates:
Monday February 28th, Friday June 3rd, Monday August 22nd and Friday October 28th. 
Parent Nursery Association
For all parents/carers that expressed an interest in becoming involved with the proposed Parent Nursery Association, you will be contacted by a member of the Management Team to arrange a date for the first meeting in the forthcoming weeks.
Building Work Update

At present we are on course for a completion date at the end of February/beginning of March. The snow has delayed some of the building work but the builders are making good progress!

We are keeping a photo album showing the changes that are taking place and this is displayed on the worktop by the Parent’s Information area, please feel free to have a look at this at any time.

Best regards

Rachel and the Day Care Team

